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OPSO Media Awards for Schools

To the Head of the English Department and English Teachers in High Schools.

It is with great pleasure that I invite you and your students to participate in the OPSO Media Awards for Schools. 

These awards build on the success of the OPSO National Media Awards which have been run annually since 1994 and help to inform the Australian public of the issues that are important to the 50-plus age group. One of our concerns is the negative attitude towards ageing held by some in the media and the community.  Longitudinal research has found that a negative attitude towards ageing can lead to elder abuse, social isolation, mature age unemployment, depression and even suicide. 

The OPSO Media Awards for Schools, which are only in their second year, contribute to these aims and also help to bridge the gap between young and old.

Most older people age positively and are active and contributing members of society living their lives optimistically for themselves, their families and the community. However, many teenagers do not have contact with seniors and believe the negative stereotypes the media can perpetuate.

To help change this attitude, we invite your students to select a media item that best reflects positive ageing. This could be a Newspaper or Magazine article, a media photograph, TV or Radio segment, or an Advertisement [TV, Radio or Magazine] that shows seniors living their lives optimistically for themselves, their families and their community. Then in one sentence explain why this item illustrates positive ageing and deserves an OPSO Media Award. 
Participating in the awards will help students become more media savvy as well as giving both students and schools the opportunity to win great prizes! Last year these included both digital cameras and iPods. Students may enter as many items as they like and a copy of the Entry Form and any other details you may need can be downloaded from our website www.opso.com.au. Entries close on 31st August 2007 with a winner from each State and Territory to be announced on 26th September 2007.

Time is running out and you need to move soon, so please help us to dispel the myths and reward the media when they get it right! Only then will the media use its influence and power more wisely.

